
 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

WHITE CITY METRO TOWNSHIP PLANNING COMMISSION 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN Pursuant to Utah Code Title 10, Chapter 9a, Section 205, that the 

White City Metro Township Planning Commission (the “Commission”) will hold a public hearing 

on Thursday, January 25, 2024, beginning at 6:00 PM at the Sandy Library, Small Meeting Room 

10100 Petunia Way, Sandy. The purpose of the hearing is to receive public comments regarding: 

 

• OAM2023-001051 – Proposed amendment to the White City Subdivision Ordinance, Title 

18 of the White City Municipal Code, to comply with review timeframes, review cycle 

limits, land use authority designations and other amendments mandated by SB 174. 

Planner: Brian Tucker (Motion/Voting) 

 

The Planning Commission will act on the proposed public hearing items after taking comments 

from the public during the public hearing. The public is also invited to review and inspect the 

proposed amendment at https://www.utah.gov/pmn/index.html.  

 

You may also obtain copies of the draft Text Amendment and submit written comments prior to 

the public hearing by contacting Wendy Gurr at wgurr@msd.utah.gov or (385) 468-6707. 

Individuals needing special accommodations (including ancillary communicative aids and 

services) during this public hearing should contact Ms. Gurr three days before the public hearing.   
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